KEELBY PRIMARY ACADEMY P.T.F.A

Manor Street, Keelby, Grimsby. DN41 8EF TELEPHONE: 01469 560366
E-MAIL: enquiries@keelby.lincs.sch.uk Principal: Ms A Cowling

January 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

U V...alentines Disco !!

| have organised a Valentines Disco with a difference to take place on Monday 11th February 2019. The
children of Keelby Primary Academy often glow in their achievement and efforts but for one night only they will
literally be glowing under the UV lights provided by our regular Entertainer. Children may dress how they like,
however fluorescent and white items of clothing will glow. A suggestion would be decorating a plain white t shirt
with fluorescent highlighter pens.

We will be selling glow sticks during the evening and there will also be uv face painting for a small charge.

As ever, we would request that all children either have clothing with pockets or bring a bag/purse/wallet for any
money they bring with them.

The times for the disco are the same as on previous occasions and therefore Foundation and Key Stage 1 will
be 5.30pm to 6.30pm and Key Stage 2 will be 6.45pm to 7.45pm.

As usual, will be selling crisps, cakes, sweets and hotdogs during the evening and these will be sold in the Key
Stage 1 area. Please make all children aware that drinks throughout the evening are free.

The admission fee will be £1.50 per child. Please return the consent slip below together with the admission fee
no later than Friday 8th February 2019. Please note that no child can be admitted without a consent slip and
all children must be collected by an adult at the end of the evening.

Dominique Cufflin
PTFA Chairperson

| give consent for the following child/ren to attend the Valentines Disco:

Name of Child/ren ... Class.....cccoviiiiiiininen,
................................................ Class.....ccoovviiiiiiiinennn,
................................................ Class ......coovvviiiiiiiinnn,

lenclose £ ...........coeeeeene. Admission fee (£1.50 per child)

(Please put the money in a named envelope and give to your child — this will then come to the school office via
the class envelope system)

SIONEA e (Parent/Guardian)
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